
Zoomed In 
Spice: 
A Safe Place For Women 
To Grow Together 

Ladies, do you get nervous about 
sharing a word on Sunday? Need a 
way to practice your gifts more often? 
Discover how Spice, the church's 
women's ministry, can provide you with 
tools to grow your gifts together with 
like-minded women. 

Co-leader Gina Kraft feels the women 
at Spice store gold nuggets of 
encouragement. Spice's smaller size 
makes it easier to share your gifts. She 
loves seeing this gold drawn out to 
bless their fellowship. 

Kraft said that at Spice the "sweet" and 
"tangible" presence of God is always 
there. Spice is not "just a meeting." 
God "breathes life into the room" by 
ministering to these women. 

As a couple of Spice ladies have 
commented below, these sentiments 
are carried throughout Spice. 

Robin Runals said, "Our family has been 
at The Point for 3 months now and we 
are becoming members. Spice is a 
treasure! [It is] such an encouraging 
group of women holding each other up 
and enjoying the Lord together. I am so 
very grateful for these ladies." 

Ginae Karoub said, "I feel so blessed to 
be able to attend Spice. Our meetings 
have wonderful moves of the Lord. Each 

week with the worship, the word and the 
fellowship, each of us, I am sure, leaves 
with what we need. What I love is how 
each woman is open to share the love of 
the Lord they have!" 

When Spice first started a decade ago 
by Angela Hughes, most participants 
were mothers with children. Spice 
is teaching based on the recent increase 
in younger newcomers. 

After worship, a speaker will speak for 
about a half an hour. Sermons are Spirit­
led and can be themed, such as praise 
& worship, the word, and thanksgiving. 
To ensure that "everybody gets heard," 
Kraft said Spice also provides time for 
comments and questions. Other times 
the meeting will regroup for Bible study. 

Spice meets at The Point's main campus 
in Caledonia throughout the school year 
on Tuesdays from 10amto 11:30am. The 
time offers women a way to maintain 
their spiritual growth during the week 
without detracting from evening life 
groups. 

Child-care is provided for a small fee 
of $3 for the first child and $2 for each 
subsequent child per week. 

For a mid-week refresher with other 
women in Christ, come visit Spice on a 
Tuesday morning. 

Spice: A group for women 
Leaders: Gina Kraft & Earon Palma 
Meets Tuesday mornings at JOa 


